
 
HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Inspire Achieve Celebrate 
Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman 
 

 
 
 
 
                           
                            
       

11th September 2019 
 
Year 6 Homework 
 
This year, homework will be set each Friday and should be returned for the following 
Friday. Each week, children are expected to read a minimum of 3-4 times per week 
and bring in their reading records daily. Thank you in advance for your help in 
supporting this.  
 
In folders, they’ll receive their weekly homework: 

 A spelling list (personalised to their spelling ability) which they will need to 
practise as there will be a weekly spelling test. 

 A reminder of a times table to focus on 

 A 100 word challenge sheet. Children need to write/word process a 100 words 
based on the writing prompt give. They will be writing for one of their peers 
based on a range on genres and hopefully, include some of their learning 
from literacy lessons. They will be assess by their peers so they can practise 
writing for an audience. 
 

Either a reading activity or a maths activity on the skills we’ve been learning in class. 
 
Should children need any help in understanding the homework, they are free to ask 
me throughout the week so we can go through it. 
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
 
Mr Mackinnon (Year 6 teacher) 
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